
 
 
 
 
Matthew Carr 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
Federal Facilities Enforcement Office 
Office of Enforcement and Compliance Assurance 
Washington D.C. 20460 
carr.matt@epa.gov 
 
Captain Jeremy M. Hall, 
Commanding Officer 
U.S. Coast Guard Base Kodiak 
P.O. Box 195000 
Kodiak, Alaska 99619 
jeremy.m.hall@uscg.mil 
 
Re: Consent Agreement and Final Order, In the Matter Of: United States Coast Guard Base Kodiak; 
Docket No.: RCRA-10-2024-0029 
 
Dear Respondent:  
 
Attached for your files is a copy of the Consent Agreement and Final Order, In the Matter Of: United 
States Coast Guard Base Kodiak; Docket No.: RCRA-10-2024-0029. The order was filed with the 
Regional Hearing Clerk on February 20, 2024, and is effective upon that date.  
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Xiangyu Chu by email at Chu.Xiangyu@epa.gov.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Salee Porter 
Hearing Clerk, Region 10  
Office of Regional Counsel  
 

Attachment: Consent Agreement and Final Order  
cc: Xiangyu Chu 
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